
 North School 

 Morning Drop-off 

 1.  All vehicles will enter from 6th St. and proceed along the North School drive. 
 2.  Upon approaching the sidewalk, drivers will be directed by school personnel to 

 drive forward through the south drive/parking area. 
 3.  Beginning at 7:45, school personnel will direct students to exit vehicles. We ask 

 that students exit vehicles on the driver side to avoid the need to cross traffic. 
 4.  Students will then either proceed to the playground to play or will proceed to the 

 cafeteria if eating breakfast at school. 

 End-of-day Pick-up 

 1.  Vehicles will enter from 6th St. and proceed along the North School drive. 
 2.  Students will be given a bright green tag for drivers to display in their vehicles. 

 Tags will include student names. 
 3.  School personnel will call for each student as drivers approach the designated 

 pick-up spots. 
 4.  We ask that students enter vehicles on the driver side when possible to avoid the 

 need to cross traffic. 
 5.  Once students are loaded safely in vehicles, drivers will proceed east to 7th St. 

 Drivers should remain in order in the drop-off/pick-up line. Passing vehicles while 
 in line is prohibited. Thank you for working with us to ensure that students arrive 
 and depart safely. 

 Students who ride the shuttle bus from South School to North School can be 
 picked up in the west parking lot after a North School sibling meets them at the 
 shuttle bus. Only parents who are picking up a student from the shuttle bus, 
 along with an older sibling who attends North School, are permitted to use the 
 west parking lot. Parents picking students up in the west parking lot are asked to 
 walk their children to their vehicles. 


